Local Comprehensive Planning Committee

August 19, 2004, 7:00 p.m.

2nd Floor Conference Room, Town Hall

Present:  Ben Gitlow, Lezli Rowell, Charles Mulligan, Dennis O’Connell, Birgitta Olson, Rex Peterson, Dorothy Altman, NRTA

Absent:  Alex Hay, Alan Platt, Paul Banner, Trevor Pontbriand

1. Approval of minutes

Ms. Rowell moved and Mr. Mulligan seconded that the minutes of July 15, 2004 be approved as presented.  The Committee’s vote in favor of the motion was unanimous.

2. Top 10 Issues List, Scope of Plan and Timeline

Mr. Gitlow suggested reviewing the Top Ten lists and including all of the issues unless someone objected to them being included or unless issues were in conflict with one another.  Items were reviewed individually under each category.  The revised list is attached to these minutes.

3. Town-wide survey

Mr. Gitlow suggested a Town-wide survey to be distributed with the Special Town Meeting warrant.  Mr. Peterson was concerned about the time frame.  Mr. O’Connell suggested trying public meetings for input first, and if we don’t get good participation, revisiting a survey.  Ms. Altman said that Nonresident Taxpayers Association (NRTA) would like an update on progress on the LCP update in July of 2005.  The group agreed to provide an update.

4. Proposed Timeline and Outline

It was the consensus of the group to adopt the Timeline and Outline as proposed by Mr. Gitlow.

5. Invitations to Committees and Staff

Mr. Gitlow will prepare a letter to Jacqueline Wildes, COA Director, inviting her to an LCPC meeting to discuss human services.  The group prepared a list of other boards and staff to be contacted for input. 

6. Implementation Review

The NRAB, Planning Board, Conservation Commission and Board of Health have returned the implementation review tables.

Respectfully submitted,

Rex Peterson, Assistant Town Administrator  

Benjamin Gitlow, Chairman

